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Grace Chuchla

From: web.noreply
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 6:12 PM
To: Grace Chuchla
Subject: [Redistricting Comments] redistricti ng

Sandra Lund (not verified)  sent a message using the contact form at 
https://www.inyocounty.us/government/board-supervisors/redistricting/comments.  
The sender's name 
Sandra Lund 
The sender's email 

 
Subject 
redistricti ng 
Comment or Question 
I am vwery upset about the plan to residstrict. Both Diust 4w and  
Dist 5 have a larger area to cover than the other 3 distericts. What the plan now includes is kmore of an area to cover lwhile Dist 1, 2 
and 3 travel area gets smaller. The residents that live in Death Valley, (Southern Inyo and the  
Fish Lake Area deserve just as much interaction with their Sueprvisor as 1,2amd 3 have just driving around the block. The residents in 
the outlaying districts are NOT GETTING A FAIR SHAKE. I oppose the plan whole heartally and  
Big Pine will not be affected. Really folks - this is not a BIG CITY. Please reevaluate this decision. I also lattemptrefd to attend the 6 
p.m. meeting tonight and found it impossible to access. 
Contact ID 
Sandy Lund 

 




